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Cathy Sweeney

From: Cathy Sweeney
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 17:11
To: William Manger; Gina Arresta; Robin Brown; Roy Stevenson; Leonard Zinnanti
Cc: Anthony Carter
Subject: FW: Opposition to Sewage Treatment Plant

Good evening,  
 
As requested, correspondence for you.  
 
 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Cathy M. Sweeney  
Village Clerk 
Incorporated Village of Southampton 
23 Main Street 
Southampton, NY 11968 
631.283.0247 #328 
csweeney@southamptonvillage.org 
 

From: Jason Brigham <jbrigham@prolinksoftware.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 13:32 
To: Cathy Sweeney <csweeney@southamptonvillage.org> 
Subject: Opposition to Sewage Treatment Plant 
 
Hi Cathy, 
 
I realize that this email is arriving after the meeting yesterday but I was away on business and want to 
have my voice heard. We have been happy members of the Meadowgrass community since 2018. The 
neighborhood is truly special and our daughter rides her bike up and down with the neighbors' kids. 
It has been brought to my attention that the village is considering putting a sewage treatment plant 
directly adjacent to our community and right near the David Whites area including Powell and 
Pellitreau streets. I'm not sure why anyone thinks sticking this plant in the middle of a residential area 
is a good idea, but it is completely unacceptable. Any change to the wind direction will make the 
neighborhood stink and become a quality of life issue for so many hard working families who have 
made these neighborhoods their homes.  
 
I was present at the community meeting when Jesse Warren was mayor and the other locations (2 of 
them were just outside the village) were much better and were not directly adjacent to residential 
neighborhoods. I'm not sure why these were not given more consideration, but they should be 
brought back as candidates. 
 
I'm asking you to please reconsider this location and make sure this is not where the sewage 
treatment plant ends up being built. It makes no sense. 
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Thanks for your time. 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason, Ceylan, and Mina Brigham 
15 Meadowgrass La. 
 
 


